
September 11, 2023 

l?Of1@0 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY 

Kelly Valadez 
Commission Coordinator 
E-Mail: kvaladez@red.nv.gov 

Re: NRED v. Michael Sloane 
Case No: 2021-1217 

Dear Ms. Valadez: 

Please allow this correspondence to serve as my request for a stay of discipline and for a re-hearing 
of the August 22, 2023 Commission hearing. 

When I first received notice of my violation, I called the compliance audit investigator, Maria 
Martin, several times to ensure when I would be put on the agenda for my Commission hearing. She 
explained that I would receive both an email and mail copy of the hearing information, so I made sure to 
confirm my addresses with her. Since then, I continuously checked both my email and mail boxes for the 
hearing information. To date, the last information I have received is your previous letter and its enclosures, 
stating the order that was determined at the August 22, 2023 hearing. While I believe the mail was sent, I 
unfortunately did not receive any information as to the hearing, and therefore, was not made aware of the 
scheduled date. As such, I humbly and respectfully request that you consider a re-hearing and stay of 
discipline, so that I may contest the decision made. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to be heard by the Commission for the following: ( 1) to contest 
the order made at the August 22, 2023 Commission hearing, and (2) to explain why I am unable to meet the 
fine due date of January 3, 2024. 

I sincerely appreciate your consideration of my requests. 

Respectfully, 

Isl Michael Sloane 

Michael Sloane 
Respondent 
702-561-3943 
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